
From: SBDTA Secretary [mailto:secretary@sbdta.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 10 October, 2013 10:34 PM 
Subject: Fwd: SBDTA address w.e.f. May 2012 

 

 

Dear Esteemed Members of SBDTA 

 

I write to inform you that the SBDTA address has been updated with effect from May 2012 is:  

 

Singapore Ballroom Dance Teachers' Association 

20 Maxwell Road, #09-17 Maxwell House, Singapore 069113   
 

Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards 

Molly Cheong 

 

 

--  

General Secretary, SBDTA 

Email:  secretary@sbdta.com 
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